GTWorks is Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that
informs residents of the current projects and events happening
in Gloucester Township.

From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the
latest news in our community!
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2018 Business “Together We Are Better”
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. . The Brittany Woods Community Action Group, founded by Carolyn Grace and Shir-
There is still time to register for the

. ley Johnson, held a Neighborhood Clean-Up in their development, Brittany Woods,
18th Annual Gloucester Township ) o ) )
. on Saturday, May 5th. Residents were joined by Mayor David Mayer, Council and
Business Breakfast! ) ) ) : .
the Gloucester Township Police Department as they picked up litter, raked their

PAGE 4 lawns, and replaced damaged mail boxes in an effort to spruce up their neighbor-

, Happy Mother’s hood.
L - o D | Huge thanks to everyone who participated in the clean-up last weekend. Gloucester
F Lv i | ay Township commends residents such as those who are a part of the Brittany Woods
f’i&f‘“\ Mayor David R. Mayer and Council Community Action Group for making Gloucester Township an even better place to

wish all of the mothers of Gloucester live!
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Township a happy Mother’s Day!
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# Students from Black Horse Pike Re-
® gional School District held a Safety §
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& the movement going.”
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sary when it comes to gun laws and
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GTPD Dog Walkers Watch

Dog Walker Watch (DWW) is a crime awareness program sponsored by the Na-
tional Association of Town Watch (NATW) that encourages dog walkers nationwide
to serve as “extra eyes and ears” for local law enforcement agencies.

The Gloucester Township Police Department would like to invite you and your
pet-friendly dog to attend their 2018 event for Dog Walkers Watch on Saturday,
May 12th from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm at the Timber Creek Dog Park located on

Chews Landing Road. Come out and learn how you can help the GTPD fight crime
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by reporting suspicious activity.




2018 GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP
BUSINESS BREAKFAST~__
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Mayor David R. Mycr, .Township*
Council and the Gloucester Township
Economic Development Corporation
are proud to host the 18th Annual
Business Breakfast next Thursday,
May 17th.

The Business Breakfast is designed
to bring the business community to-
gether and acknowledge the 2018
business award recipients. Represen-
tatives from over one hundred reg-
istered businesses will gather to net-
work, mingle, share success stories
and discuss opportunities that await
for them in Gloucester Township.

The objective of the event is to help

sincss owners and entrepreneurs
expand their resources and achieve
their business potential while bring-
ing together the best companies from
surrounding areas. Attendees will be
able to meet other industry profes-
sionals and learn about products and
services offered by businesses, as
well as incentives and opportunities
provided by the Gloucester Township
Economic Development Corporation.
There is still time to register! If you
are a business owner interested in
attending the 2018 Gloucester Town-

ship Business Breakfast, click below.

3" Annual Walk for Water

1-Mile Walk/Run (while carrying 2 Water Jugs!)

Help us Bring Clean Water to Uganda

'

Walk a mile in the shoes of children who travel 8
miiles a day, carrying 40Ib jugs of waler, fo survive.

Highland High School Track
Thursday, May 17" 2018 from 5-7 PM

450 Erial Road, Blackwood, NJ 08012

Music, Concession Stand, Bounce House, Ice Cream
For more Information Christina cdurante@bhprsd.org
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GTEMS T-SHIRT AWARENESS PROJECT

As part of our job, we are brought into the homes and lives of

our local families who struggle with ilinesses and afflictions that
change their lives. A way we can all show our support for these
families, and our own, is with our new T-Shirt Awareness Project.

Our shirt for the month of June is honoring all Cancer Survivors.
The shirts range in sizes from Adult XS-4XL and Youth S-XL

This month’s shirt is $25.00 and $4 of each shirt will be donated
to the cause. If you would like to purchase, please email
Rebecca.dalton@gtems.org ASAP! Thank you!

Register for Summer Stage Today! An extra special summer awaits as Mainstage cel-

ebrates its 30th Anniversary! At Summer Stage, children grow in confidence and self
esteem while learning performance skills, meeting friends, and having a fantastic time!
For many, Summer Stage is a second home. The best time to register is now! Children’s

Theatre Auditions are just over four weeks away. Children’s Threatre, Film and Tech-

nical Theatre begin in five and a half weeks, while Kids Stuff and Apprentice begin on

June 26th, and Broadway Babies on July 2nd.

Sponsored and supported by Uniform Unit

To learn more, visit www.mainstage.org/summer-stage or call (856) 302-6485



https://mainstage.org/summer-stage/
https://glotwp.com/business-breakfast-2018/

Hider Lane Senior Club’s I 4
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The Hider Lane Senior Club had their Annual Mother’s Day Luncheon on Thursday,

FROM MAYOR DAVID R. MAYER & COUNCIL

May 10th at the Senior Center. The lunch included delicious food, live entertainment, = ¥ 1 -

and fun for all! \ I-?‘a

Special thanks to Senior Coordinator, Debi Car, our volunteer servers, and the Hider ’ "‘. 4 !

Lane Senior Club members for making this event a huge success. ‘l“k 1‘ N = 4 z

The Hider Lane Senior Group enjoys many activities and programs throughout the year; ) . o

if you’d like to become a member please contact Debi Carr at (856) 228-9015 “A mother is she who can take the place of all
others but whose place no one else can take.”

-Cardinal Mermillod

Mayor David R. Mayer and Council
would like to wish all of the Mothers of
Gloucester Township a happy Mother’s Day!

Casino Designer
Bag Bingo

Presented by Timber Creek Home & School Council
Friday June 1= 2018

Doors open 6PM Games begin 7PM

Timber Creek High School Cafeteria
Advanced Purchase $25 - At the Door $30

Included in the price: 10 Games, Door Prizes, and Light Refreshments

Available for Purchase: Extra Cards, Daubers, Basket Raffle tickets,

50/50

Bring your own food and non-alcoholic beverages
18 years & older please

To reserve your tickets or table for 10 contact a HSC representative
below:

Wendy Waters Chrissy Mazzitelli

B10-804-6616 609.502-0774
werndymwanersggmail.com Haces Boown chriseymazr@yshos com

BEG-262-TT02

dnkbrown | gverizion net

Let’'s Keep In Touch!

As your Mayor, I'm eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns;
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at
dmayer@glotwp.com

I'd like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely,

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP



